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Subject: Assessment of Findings and Effectiveness of Ordinance 41.18(d)
Dear [City Council Member's Name],

We trust this letter finds you well. We are writing to request an assessment to understand the
findings and effectiveness of City Ordinance 41.18(d). Periodic assessments are vital to ensure
that the initiatives in place achieve their intended goals and positively impact the lives of those
affected by homelessness while allowing access for pedestrian access and ADA compliance.

We kindly request information on the following points:

1. Progress Report: An update on the progress made since the initiation of efforts to address
homelessness, including the number of individuals transitioned to permanent housing and any
challenges faced during implementation.

2. Community Outreach: Details on the community outreach efforts undertaken to garner support
and feedback from residents and businesses in the vicinity. Public engagement is key to
fostering understanding and cooperation within the community.

3. Budget Allocation: A breakdown of the budget allocated for related efforts, including how
funds are distributed among temporary housing, counseling services, and other related

expenses.

4. Future Plans: Insights into the city council's future plans for addressing homelessness,
building upon the lessons learned from past initiatives.

An open dialogue between the city council and the community is crucial for the success of such
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efforts. We appreciate your dedication to creating positive change in our community and look
forward to hearing more about the progress made and future plans to address homelessness in
our city.

Thank you for your time and commitment to serving our community.
Sincerely,

Claudia Oliveira President, DLANC
Damion Wagner, Urban Needs Committee Chair, DLANC



